
UNICEF Young Envoys 
F.4A Wan Pui Chun was officially appointed as one of the UNICEF Young Envoys in 
August by the Hong Kong Committee for United Nations Children’s Fund (UNICEF). Apart 
from promoting children's rights in the school, he also joined a field visit to Yunnan to 
experience living in developing areas.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


